Memo

Ian Baillie Primary School

April 22, 2013

Beth McCarthy
http://IanBaillie.nbed.nb.ca
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· Ian Baillie Primary School has a Facebook page that was created by the Home and School. If you wish to join it, please go to the Ian Baillie Primary page on Facebook and ask to join the group. 

[image: image2.wmf]
· Just a reminder for those students in the Choir at Saint Michael’s Church. There is choir practice at 3:15 on Tuesday April 23, and every Tuesday until Mother’s Day. 
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· The kindergarten students will be selling muffins this Thursday and the proceeds will go to the pediatric unit at the Miramichi hospital. Muffins at .50 or a donation.
· [image: image4.wmf]If you haven’t sent in your child’s twoonie for the play Tarzan, please do so as soon as possible. The students will be walking to JMH on Friday to see this play. Please ensure they are dressed for the weather and have proper footwear for walking.
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